

الاعتـــزاز بالمــاضــي. الإعـــداد للمستقبــل. Honoring the past. Educating for the future.

August 31st 2016

Dear Parent

31 أغسطس 2016

السادة / أو لياء الأمور الكر ام

Re: Students' Drop-off at and Departure from School

We are working very hard to improve traffic flow, especially at the end of the school day.

Our solution is that we will be allowing some students to use the Main Reception (Gate1) for 'drop-off' and 'pick-up'.

This will be for any child from Grades 4 to 8 who has a sibling in Grades 1 or above from Thursday the 1st September.

You are receiving this letter because your children will now be using Main Reception (Gate1).

Arrangements for ALL other students remain unchanged from those previously published.

For the sake of all of our community, it is very important for us to work together to minimize traffic congestion.

With every good wish.

Yours in education

John Conway Principal

Sheikh Zayed Private Academy for Boys

الموضوع: إنزال الطلاب صباحاً ومغادرتهم ظهراً

إننا نبذل قصارى جهدنا لتحسين الحركة المرورية حول المدرسة وبالأخص في نهاية اليوم.

وكان الحل الأمثل هو السماح لبعض الطلاب باستخدام البوابة رقم "1" لنزول الطلاب ومغادرتهم في نهاية اليوم.

سيتم السماح بذلك لجميع الطلاب من الصف الرابع وحتى الثامن ممن لديهم إخوة في الأكاديمية في الصف الأول فما فوق ابتداءً من يوم الخميس الموافق 1 سبتمبر 2016.

تم إرسال هذه الرسالة لكم لإعلامكم أنّه باستطاعة ابنكم الآن استخدام البوابة رقم "1".

بالنسبة لباقي الطلاب ستبقى الترتيبات كما تم الإعلان عنها سابقاً.

من المهم لنا أن نعمل معاً لتفادي الاختناق في الحركة المرورية حول الأكاديمية.

وتفضلوا بقبول وافر الشكر والتقدير

مدير أكاديمية الشيخ زايد الخاصة للبنين

جون كونوي

